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We wish a very warm welcome to everyone to this morning’s service. 

Please stay for morning tea after the service. 

 

POT LUCK BARBECUE @ CORNWALL PARK 
6pm on Sunday, 29th January. Weather permitting, 

our regular end-of-the-month potluck will be at 

Cornwall Park at the barbecues to the left of Twin 

Oaks Drive as you enter Cornwall Park from 

Greenlane Road. Please bring your own food, 

drink, crockery, cutlery. Bring also kites, balls, sports 

equipment, picnic rug etc. You may like to go 

earlier in the day and enjoy the beautiful 

environment. If the weather is not cooperative, 

we’ll have the barbecue at church. We should be able to confirm the 

location on Sunday morning at church.  

 This Week Next Week 

Worship Leader Robert W Tony Wai 

Music Leader Rea James 

Bible Reader Rose Jessica 

Ushers Joanna, Rachel, Kristal Janet, Avery, Blake 

Techno Jefferson, Michael Harvey, Ian, Sunsun 

Cup of Tea 
Suan, Janet, Allister Jenny, Rose, Kyoko 

Dishes 

 Leader Meeting time Location 

CANTONESE 

GROUP 
Albert Ko 

Saturday 

fortnightly @ 4pm 

@ Alex Wong Toi’s 

Contact Albert Ko 

021 753 912 

CANTONESE 

ALBANY GROUP 
Peter Zen 1st & 3rd Friday  @ 8pm 

@ Peter Zen’s 

021 280 8663 

GREENLANE 

GROUP 
Glenda Choy 

Thursday fortnightly @ 

8pm 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

021 148 7956 

ISAAC GROUP Lydia Lam 
Friday weekly @ 

7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street, City 

LADIES’ HOME 

GROUP 
Glenda Choy 

Wednesday fortnightly 

@ 10.30am 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

524 9391 

MEADOWBANK 

GROUP 
Tony Wai 

Wednesday 

(3 weekly) @ 7pm 
Contact Tony Wai 

NEWMARKET 

GROUP 

Robert 

O’Callahan 

Wednesday fortnightly 

@ 6:30pm 

@ Robert O’Callahan’s 

office -  Level 7 5 Short St 
Newmarket 

021 783 289 

REMUERA 

GROUP 
Ken Cheung 

2nd and 4th Saturday @ 

10am 

@ Quin Gee’s 

Contact Ken 027 481 5096 

TERTIARY 

GROUP 

Genaetta 

Shew 

Tuesday weekly @ 

7.30pm 

Contact Genaetta 

021 0298 1313 

WEST 

AUCKLAND 

GROUP 

Betty Ling 
2nd and 4th Saturday @ 

5pm 

@ Betty & Kuan’s 

021 502 178 



CHURCH CAMP - Friday 9th to Sunday 11th March!!! 
Are you coming to church 

camp this year? Planning 

is under way and the 

camp committee is 

visiting the camp site this 

Saturday. The camp 

committee comprises of 

Soo Land Wong (Co-ordinator), Pastor Mark, Serene Thain, Rea Thain, 

Jenny Wong, Jean Wong, Simon Lam, Daniel Alexander and Tony 

Wong. Great view – great facilities – great company!!!! It’s a must do for 

2012!!! 

Peter Snell Youth Village, 1212 Whangaparaoa Rd, Auckland. 

PRAYERS 
Let us approach the throne of grace with confidence, so that we may 

receive mercy and find grace to help us in our time of need. 

Hebrews 4:16 

 Pastor Mark as he preaches God’s Word 

with power and truth 

 The congregation – that we grow in 

confidence in God’s Word and are bold 

in inviting our family and friends to 

church and church activities 

 Healing for those in our church and 

families affected by illness and broken bones.  

 Church Camp 2012 – for the planning, preparation and our 

availability to attend and join in fellowship 

 Comfort and hope for the families affected by tragedies through 

accidents during this holiday period. 

 JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP 
There will be a meeting during morning tea next Sunday, 29th January, to 

discuss and make plans for establishing a Junior Youth Group at ACPC. 

HOW DO I CONTACT PASTOR MARK? 
There are several ways with getting in 

touch with Pastor Mark - you can catch 

him on: 

• Email: markpmaney@gmail.com; 

• Cell Phone (preferred): 021 309 544; or 

• Church Manse: 908 8200 

 

 

 

PRAY FOR YOUR PASTOR  - Word for Today 
"Look at the birds in the sky!... " - Matthew 6:26  

 Paul wrote to the believers in Ephesus: 'Pray...that whenever I open my 

mouth, words may be given me...that I will fearlessly make known...the 

gospel.'  

Do you pray for your pastor? You should! After Wilbur Chapman's first 

sermon at Bethany Presbyterian Church in Philadelphia, a man said, 

'You're pretty young to be pastor of this great church. We've always had 

older men. I'm afraid you won't succeed, but since you preach the 

gospel I'm going to help you all I can.' Chapman thought, 'What a 

crank.' 

But the man continued, 'I'm going to pray for you, and a few others 

have covenanted to join me.' Later, Chapman wrote, 'I didn't feel so 

bad when I learned that they were going to pray for me. Soon the three 

became fifty, and the fifty became two hundred who met before every 

service to pray for me. In another room eighteen elders knelt so closely 

around me that I could put out my hand and touch them. I always went 

into my pulpit confident that I would have God's anointing in answer to 

the prayers of those people.  

It was easy to preach, a real joy. And what was the 

result? Eleven hundred people were saved and joined 

the church in the next three years, and six hundred of 

them were men. It was the fruit of the Holy Spirit in 

answer to prayer.  

Church members have much more to do than go to 

church as curious, idle spectators to be amused and 

entertained. It is their business to pray mightily that the 

Holy Spirit will clothe the preacher with power and 

make his words like dynamite.'  

SERMON NOTES 
(You may like to jot down some questions you would like to ask Pastor Mark.) 

 

 

 

 

 


